Can you help?
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Can You help the National Gallery, London?

Gabriele Finaldi of the National Gallery is seeking the temporary loan, for Exhibition purposes
next year, of any one of three original prints of historical showings of the Shroud: 1. The
Showing of 1578 (as illustrated above). 2. The showing of 1613 with Charles Emmanuel of
Savoy and Francis de Sales (by Antonio Tempesta); 3. The Showing of the Shroud in the
Guarini chapel, 1703, by G.B. Tasniere, as reproduced in Newsletter 48, p.9. The Exhibition
‘Seeing Salvation: Making the Image of Christ’ is to be held in the Sainsbury Wing Galleries,
the National Gallery, 26 February to 7 May 2000. Any member who knows of the
whereabouts of an original copy of one of these prints in the UK should get in touch with the
Editor,



